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A meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Committee was held in the Pavilion, Manor Park on 
21st January 2014
Present:  Cllrs S England (Chairman), Mrs K England, D Pikett and Mr G Dunn (Working Group)

       Also present: Cllrs M Powell and Mrs P van Gelderen
Clerk:   Mrs J Murray
14/01/27   Chairman’s remarks
                 The Chairman welcomed everyone to the first meeting since November and reported that some progress has been made.
14/01/28   Apologies

On a proposal from Cllr Pikett, seconded by Cllr Mrs England, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote to accept apologies from Cllrs Greenway and Reall, having considered and accepted their reasons for absence.
14/01/29  
Disclosure of pecuniary interests
                None
14/01/30  Minutes
On a proposal from Cllr Mrs England, seconded by Cllr Pikett, it was RESOLVED following a unanimous vote that the notes of the meeting held on 7th November 2013 be approved and signed as the minutes.
14/01/31  Clerk’s report


      None on this occasion
14/01/32   Correspondence
        Mr I Turvey – email re: Neighbourhood Planning
14/01/33   Financial matters

· Members were provided with a financial report to date.

· No expenditure required currently.
14/01/34   Neighbourhood Plan

· Mr Dunn reported from the Working Group meeting held on 16th January 2014. Discussed whether or not to do a questionnaire. It was felt residents would feel that they had not been consulted and their input will be useful. Communication to the village – hold some small surgeries around the village – Stonecliff Park, Park House, Co-op, both churches, Bridge Club, Parish Office. It is a major factor of the plan to consult with the community. Mr Dunn had made a presentation to St Mary’s Primary School to the top 3 classes and has their feedback. Discussed bringing in a consultancy firm. 
· Questionnaire – aim of this meeting is to agree the format and set a budget for printing and distribution. On a proposal from Cllr Pikett, seconded by Cllr Mrs England, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote to agree the amended version. On a proposal from Cllr Mrs England, seconded by Cllr Pikett, it was RESOLVED following a unanimous vote to set a maximum budget for printing and distribution of £1,000.
· Other action – write to others regarding sustainability study etc.
· Quotes to be sought from consultancy firms and what work can be done by them.
Please be advised that these are notes of the meeting taken by the Clerk and cannot in any way be regarded as the official minutes of Council proceedings until they are approved and signed at the next meeting
